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Subject: In Support of Birch Solar Farm, Case No: 20-1605-EL-BGN

I am writing to express my support for the Birch solar project’s application with the Ohio Power Siting Board. I feel
this is a great opportunity to preserve the land for future generations in difficult times to afford farming on a smaller
scale operations. The other benefits are obvious.

Thanks for improving the future.

Jeff Murphy
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